[bookmark: _GoBack]While legislation addressing the Gold Butte area is needed, good public land policy is made through a transparent and open public process. This legislation does not meet that threshold. Senator Heller believes that local stakeholders need to have sign-off on legislation that affects their own backyards.  Unfortunately, the local community as a whole does not fully support this legislation at this time, so neither does Senator Heller.
